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FEBRUARY 2023

Dear Members

No newsletter last month as the meeting was so
soon after the New Year. Business as usual this
month!

January has been cold and damp mainly but a good
excuse for sitting indoors and getting on with some
sewing.

Our meeting this month is on zoom and an email
will be sent to everyone with a link to the meeting.

Looking forward to seeing everyone on Thursday
evening

Jane - membership secretary



mailto:claytonk054@gmail.com

KAFFE FASSETT EXHIBITON

Kaffe Facett’s exhibition at the Fashion and Textile
museum in Bermondsey is still ongoing. Entitled
Kaffe Fassett: The power of Pattern - it explores
Fassett’s world with some of his own original
artworks as well as other work inspired by him
from some international quilters and makers My
friend attended and says it is well worth a visit.

Hours: The museum is open Tuesdays —
Saturdays, 11.00 — 18.00 with last entry 45
minutes before closing. It is closed on Sundays
and Mondays but they have a special event on
16th and 9th March where you can visit for a late
night opening and look at the exhibition with a
glass of fizz. Advanced booking is recommended
for entry and regular tickets cost £12.65 with
some concessions.

The museum is located a short walk from London
Bridge station

Details from https://fashiontextiiemuseum.org/

A REMINDER

If anyone needs wadding for use in projects the
group has a roll of wadding which is for sale to
members

It is currently held by Marie Louise and if you
need any for projects then please contact her and
let her know what you need

... AND FINALLY

There won’t be a newsletter in March as | will be
away visiting my Australian grand daughter.

Marie Louise will send out any information by
email including details of the March meeting and
what you need to bring with you if you wish to
take part in the sewing activity. “Linus Liz” will also
be visiting to talk about the Linus Charity and we
are hoping for some show and tell and problem
sharing




